

## St. Mary's Vacation Bible School July 24-28, 2023

Launch kids on a cosmic quest where they'll have a blast shining Jesus' light to the world. They will explore how Jesus shined hope, love, forgiveness and joy to the world - and how we can do the same with his power.

Dear St. Mary's Families,

Enclosed you will find the registration form for VBS 2023. You can expect a week full of faith discoveries, memorable music and epic adventures that help kids grow in friendship with Jesus!

VBS is open to children entering Kindergarten through Grade 6.

Students entering **Grades 7 or above** are invited to volunteer.

**Volunteers 18 and older MUST HAVE A CURRENT 2023 CORI FORM ON FILE** and must have attended a **Protecting God's Children Workshop (PGC).** The PGC Workshop needs to be taken only once.

Please note: <u>ONE REGISTRATION FORM FOR EACH CHILD</u>. Make a copy of the registration form if you are registering more than one child.

See the second page of the registration form for volunteer options. Please note that we are also in need for volunteers to assist with setup/decorating **the week of July 18** (details to follow).

Please complete the registration and volunteer forms and return to St. Mary's R.E. Office, by the <u>June 2, 2023 deadline</u>. If you have any questions regarding VBS or would like to be involved in preparations in any way, please contact us at <u>stmarysvbsholliston@gmail.com</u>.

Registered families will receive notice in mid-July with their child's "CREW" assignment for VBS along with their check-in/check-out location.

Thank you so much for helping to make St. Mary's **16th Annual Vacation Bible School** a success! Think summer and may God bless you always!

Yours in Christ's Service,